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Please, let some of us who are jobless and self striving be able to continue to survive. These are those
who see no reason to give up in life, those who churn crime and other crude ways of living. We have
hope that we will become free and self reliant only if the Government do not make life more difficult for
us by this new proposed changes in CFTC regulations.

Kris Olokpa


